
 

March 28, 2011 

 

Isuzu Outlook of resume of production 

 

  We would like to announce our outlook of resume of production as follows. 

 

1. Isuzu plants 

  Fujisawa plant(Fujisawa-city, Kanagawa Prefecture) and Tochigi plant (Tochigi-city, Tochigi Prefecture) are both in final 

examination of machinery and equipment necessary to resume production. We are scheduling to resume powertrain 

units production on April 1 and vehicle production and knock down parts production on April 5 gradually where possible. 

We would adjust our plant operation based on condition of parts procurement, supply of electricity and related 

transportation, etc. 

2. Affiliate companies for parts production 

  Our affiliate companies for parts production are on process to resume their production to meet Isuzu’s plan for resume 

of production. 

3. Dealerships 

  Updated information for available service shops that are located in Iwate, Miyagi, Fukushima and Ibaraki Prefecture is 

on our website. 

4. Other 

  To support the judgment of possible route for transportation and operation of trucks in affected regions, "Travelable 

route for Trucks" is available on our website. This information is based on the data utilized from our vehicle telematics 

system, "Mimamori-kun Online Service". 
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